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December 4, 2015

Mr. Zeke Creech

N. C. State Clearinghouse
Department of Administration

1301 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-1301

Dear Mr. Creech:

SUBJECT: Federal Final Environmental Impact Statement for R-1015.

Attached herewith are two (2) paper copies and fourteen (14) CDs of the Federal Final
Environmental Impact Statement (FEIS) for the subject project. Distribution of the Final
Environmental Impact Statement is being made on behalf of the Federal Highway Administration

in accordance with 23 CFR 771.

Please send any comments, requests or acknowledgement letters for any documents to (PDEA
Project Development Engineer) at the address below, by email at (Insert email address), or at
(Your Phone Number).

Your comments should be received no later than January 22, 2016.

Sincerely, E i z } E Z Ef

Richard W. Hancock, PE
Project Development & Environmental Analysis Manager

RWH/jgc

Attachments (2 paper + 14 CDs)
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